
 

 

     

 
 

 
 

2020 Vacation Shutdown Cancelled  
 

 
May 11, 2020 – Because of the COVID-19 pandemic disruptions to GM operations, our ability to 
meet customer demand has been severely impacted. Therefore, Fort Wayne Assembly is 
canceling the Summer 2020 Vacation Shut Down Period. All employees will have their held 
vacation time returned to them, and they will be able to reschedule their vacation using the 
normal vacation application process.  
 
The days associated with the previously announced Vacation Shutdown Period – June 29 
through July 3, 2020 – will be treated as regular production days and vacation will be approved 
up to the percentages identified in the Local Agreement. 
 
The company will work to the best of its ability to try to accommodate individuals who have 
valid, pre-paid reservations.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Labor Relations. 

       
Gary Duff Rich LeTourneau 
Plant Executive Director     Shop Chairman 
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